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Learning for all, caring for each other, preparing for the future
		   


										8th July 2015

Dear Parent / Carer

There are a number of occasions in the week ahead when you are welcome to join us for our end of term celebrations:

Friday 10th July – All of KS2 will be out on their visit to the Yorkshire Wildlife Park, but there will be a Celebration Assembly for KS1 and Reception at the normal time of 9.00am

Monday 13th July – parents are very welcome to join us for our assembly at 10.00am, where teachers will be giving out any final Oswald awards or certificates for this year. We will also be presenting cheques to representatives of Families’ Activity Breaks and the Gurkha Welfare Trust from the proceeds of our successful Family Fun Day in May.

Thursday 16th July – Our final Church service of the year takes place in St Oswald’s Church at 2.30pm, led by the Reception children.

Friday 17th July – As we have a number of staff leaving us at the end of this term there will be a separate Staff Leavers’ Assembly at 9.00am. Any parents who would like to join us to say goodbye and thank you to Mrs Atherton, Mrs Allen, Miss Collier and Miss Munday will be very welcome.
At 2.30pm we will have our Y6 Leavers’ Assembly, when we will be saying goodbye and good luck to our Y6s as they prepare for the next stage of their education at secondary school. We will also be presenting Attendance Awards to all those children who have achieved 100% attendance at school.

We hope to see you at one or more of these events.
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